
 
Courage to Change’s Sky Valley Transportation Program is 

dedicated to improving the lives of underserved individuals 

in our community by providing transportation to essential 

services.  

 

We are seeking financial support to sustain this program for the next three months. 

Program Overview 

Our transportation assistance program is crucial for individuals who need reliable transportation 

between Monroe and the Index/Sky Valley area for critical needs such as access medical appointments, 

job opportunities, and other essential services. The program is newly launched and increasingly utilized.   

 

Total Monthly Program Expenses:  $12,000  

Current Financial Status:   Cumulative Remaining Funds: $325  

Funding Request 

To ensure the continuation and effectiveness of our transportation assistance program, we searching for 

funding to cover three months of program operation at a cost of $36,000. This amount will cover the 

program for the next three months, enabling us to maintain our services without interruption.  

Your support will:  

⬧ Ensure Program Continuity and prevent any disruption in the transportation services that are vital to 

those in need.  

⬧ Provide Essential Access so individuals can continue accessing crucial medical care, employment 

opportunities, and other essential services.  

⬧ Supports community needs by funding a newly established program that is already making a 

significant impact in the community.  

We kindly request your support to sustain our transportation assistance program during this critical 

phase of its development. Your contribution will ensure that our program continues to deliver essential 

services to those who rely on it, and will help us build a strong foundation for future success. Thank you 

for considering our request and for your commitment to supporting vital community services.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Casey Gibson, Peer Support Specialist  

Courage to Change Recovery Services 

 425.870.5152 


